
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

20th February 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

At the Greetland Academy we love reading and any opportunity to celebrate this!  This year, we will be 

celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 7th March. We are inviting children to bring in their favourite book and 

dress up as a book character for the day. We would love to see homemade costumes and do not expect parents 

to go to the expense of buying new costumes.   

 

We are excited to announce that on Thursday 7th March we will be holding buddy reading sessions between year 

groups. Each child is invited to bring in a book from home to read with a child from another year group and share 

their love for reading.  

 

This year’s theme is ‘read your way’. We would love for all children to share on Seesaw how they read their own 

way at home. This could be a video or photo posted on Seesaw the week commencing Monday 4th March. We 

can’t wait to see all your amazing ideas.  

 

 

 


